

## INDIAN SCHOOL AL WADI AL KABIR P. O. Box 513, Code 117, Al Wadi Al Kabir Sultanate of Oman Tel No. 24813179

Ref: ISWK/2021-22/ACD/015

14th December, 2021

## CIRCULAR TO PARENTS (Class VI-XII)

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Indian School Al Wadi Al Kabir.

As we look forward to a welcome break from the school routine, we wish our students restful holidays and a Happy New Year.

We will be happy to welcome them back on the  $16^{th}$  of January 2022, and in preparation for the New Academic session (2022-2023) which is fast approaching, we request you to please make note of the following:

- a) Given the prevailing conditions at the given time, classes for students of Grades VI-XII for the academic session 2022 2023 will be conducted **ON-SITE ONLY.** <u>TIMELY UPDATES AND INFORMATION IN THIS REGARD WILL BE SHARED WITH YOU.</u>
- b) The Booklist for the New Academic Year (2022-2023) will soon be posted in the **School Store Module** of the MCB.
- c) You are requested to login to the MCB (the school ERP) and indicate your preference for the books you would like to purchase for your ward/s for the New Academic session.
- d) You are requested to pay the amount due, towards the purchase of the books through the **School Store Module** using the parent portal.
- e) Books will be ordered for only those parents who have successfully placed their order by filling out the online form and also paid the full amount for the books ordered.
- f) Parents who do not place their order now will have to wait to purchase the books at a later date which will be intimated in due course. However, please note there may be inconvenience caused as the orders will have to be placed by the school once again for the new stocks.
- g) In the event of any difficulty or unforeseen situation faced by the parents whereby a student is not able to continue his/her education at ISWK for the next academic session 2022-2023, the amount paid for the books will be refunded to the concerned parents.

We request you to submit the book-list online with your preference of books marked and thereby simultaneously pay for the same before the 10th of January 2022. Your response will be registered and the order confirmed in the MCB on receipt of payment made by you.

Should you require any clarification, please contact the book store in-charge/IT department through the email IDs listed below:

bookstore@iswkoman.com

itsupport@iswkoman.com

Requesting you to do the needful at the earliest and looking forward to your cooperation and support as always.

With warm regards,